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July 12, 2022 

 

Attention: All Hospital (LTACH) Visitor Requirements 

 

Due to the current Omicron COVID 19 outbreak throughout the State of New York,  

effective January 28, 2022, all visitors entering the building are required to show  
proof of full vaccination or a negative COVID test result one day prior to visitation  
for Rapid Test and two days prior to visitation for PCR test. 
 

Hospital (LTACH) Visitation Hours: 
Sunday through Saturday: 11:30 am until 8:00 pm 

 

Only children 12 and older permitted but must be accompanied by an adult. 

Only two visitors allowed in a room at one time. 

Patient with COVID 19 or on precaution for COVID 19 will not be allowed visitation. 

 

COVID-19 Testing sites within close proximity to Carter are available at: 

 Harlem Hospital    Metropolitan Hospital 

 506 Lenox Avenue    1901 1st Avenue (next to emergency room) 

 New York, NY 10037   New York, NY 10029 

 212-939-1000    212-423-6361 

 

 

 

 

 



 


